
   
 

 LIDHA NEWSLETTER 
INTRODUCTION 

Welcome to the Long Island Dental Hygienists’ Association 
newsletter.  LIDHA has developed a newsletter in an effort to         
keep our members informed of: 

x New initiatives and legislation within the profession  
x Continuing education course offerings 
x Conferences and events 
x Current issues and trends in dental hygiene  
x Our NEW mix and mingle  member “social” events  

DID YOU KNOW… 
 

9 The New York State dental hygiene professional association has a new name, colors and logo!  
 

9 The Dental Hygienists' Association of the State of New York (DHASNY) is now called the New York 
Dental Hygienists' Association (NYDHA).  View their newly designed website at nydha.org. 
 

9 LIDHA is offering its annual free member CE breakfast on Sunday July 1st.  LIDHA board elections   
will be held at this meeting.   
 

9 Did you know you can run for a delegate and/or certain board positions? Go to LIDHA.org for 
additional information on available board positions, duties and responsibilities.   
 

9 Do you like to paint?  Enjoy barbeques? Would you be interested in a psychic reading? LIDHA is in the 
midst of organizing a few social events throughout the year.  This is a great opportunity to mix and 
mingle with fellow dental hygienists in your community, relax and have a fun night out.  
 

9 September 23rd LIDHA will be hosting its 7th annual all day CE conference at the Huntington Hilton in 
Melville.  Additional information to follow.  
 

9 The NYDHA Empire Conference will be held November 2-4 in Syracuse, NY.  Please go to nydha.org for 
additional information. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of the dental hygiene profession 
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Contact Us: 

Lidhainfo@gmail.com 
Website: LIDHA.org 
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